Municipalité de | Municipality of

Pontiac

PUBLIC NOTICE

ADOPTION OF FIRST DRAFT BY-LAW ON BUILDING
DEMOLITION

IT IS HEREBY GIVEN by the undersigned Assistant Director General and Clerk-
Treasurer of the above-mentioned municipality, that:

The Municipality of Pontiac adopted the first draft of a by-law conceming the demolition
of buildings at the regular meeting of the municipal council held on July 15, 2025.

Council invites its citizens to attend a public consultation session. At this meeting, the
Mayor, or a designated representative, will present the draft by-law and take note of
interventions from citizens and organizations wishing to share their comments and
suggestions, or send them to the following e-mail address: dga municipalitepontiac.ca.

The meeting will be held on July 29, 2025, starting at 7:30 p.m. at the Luskville Community
Centre, 2024 Route 148, Pontiac.

The draft by-law may be consulted at the municipal office between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.,
Monday to Friday, and is also available on the municipal website at:
https://municipalitepontiac.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Bylaw-07-25-respecting-
the-demolition-of-buildings.pdf

GIVEN IN PONTIAC, this 18 day of July, two thousand twenty-five.
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‘Mme Sandra Martineau
Assmtant Director General and Clerk-Treasurer




